
 

 

 Date: 30 July 2021 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Please be informed that there will be an online celebration of the Feast of St. 

Ignatius of Loyola tomorrow at 11.00am. The link to the online celebration will be 

provided in your Google Classroom by your class teachers. The link also will be 

available on our website noticeboard. All are expected to watch it. 

 

All our students are requested to study about St. Ignatius of Loyola, St. Francis 

Xavier, the Jesuits and their ministries for their general knowledge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan SJ, 

Principal 
 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
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